West Ranch High School Band Boosters General Membership Meeting Wednesday, May 10, 2017

Call to Order Jen Adamick, President, called the meeting to order, at 7:11pm in the band room at West Ranch High School, located at 26255 W. Valencia Blvd., Stevenson Ranch, CA 91381.

Attendance

A sign in sheet was provided at the door. Executive members in attendance were:

Rhonda Eash, Jen Adamick, Amy Friedin, Esther Oz, Leigh Ann Dunleavy. Jason Marshall, Director, was also in attendance. Attendees that signed in were: Rhonda Eash, Cathy Barkle, Mary Hulbert, Maria Gomez, Ken Gomez, Patricia Togneri, Heidi Voll, Joelle Nelson, Jean Conway, Gina Langdale, Cheri Mossburg, Kathy Suyemoto, Pat McEwen, Doug McEwen, Marguerite, Syvertson, Anna Weber, Esther Oz, Jen Adamick.

Approval of Minutes-Rhonda moved to approve the February & April minutes, Joelle 2nd, all approved.

Treasurer's Report-A balance of \$9,462 for the instrumental music program, and \$9285 for the jazz program.

VP Operations-Esther Oz

Food: Esther, Pat & Mary to meet and go over the menu for Super Jazz. Sign up genius will be sent out for volunteers. Uniforms: Enrollment-120 members & 150 uniforms so good there. Patricia to get w/Jr. Highs fro measurements. Equipment: Mike will look at EZ ups but probably not until after May 30th. Trailers need inspections, Mr. Marshall to coordinate.

VP Programs - LeighAnn Dunleavy

Restaurant night-Tutti Fruity rescheduled to May 22nd

Band Camp-Planning starts end of June.

PR-Sent out Colorquard press release, also Super Jazz PR, and Scholarships PR

Will sent a reminder if not published next couple of days.

President's Report

Budget - Mr. Marshall explained budget items. Jen moved to approve, Marguarite seconded, all approved. Scholarships done-will be awarded at Senior Award ceremony May 18th. Jean and Ceri created nice write up. Super Jazz-May 20th, Banquet-May 23rd, 250 attendees so far. Cheri to shadow Gina to head up Banquet next year. Payments should be made by tonight.

Get reimbursement requests in ASAP

Band Camp July 29th through August 4th. Social committee needs members, Jen will send out an email to get some volunteers. Food crew also.

WC Classic Oct. 21st. Will be less bands, but hopefully have larger bands. Need to get application out soon.

Directors Update

Mr. Marshall:

Busy preparing for fall.

Budget approved so will get staff contracts out.

Concert Tues night-Mary & Heide to sell tickets, be here before 6pm

Graduation-will send stuff out.

All dates for fall are on Calendar, next year Festival will be a week earlier.

Mr. Leff:

2 weeks ago we took 1st place at Festival. Disneyland was fun. Concert on Friday-1 more ticket seller needed Westlake Festival on Saturday. Super Jazz next week-Still need LOTS of volunteers.

There being no more business, Jen adjourned the meeting at 8:04pm. Next meeting Sept. 13th.